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Our Christian values: Compassion, forgiveness, trust, respect, courage and  perseverance 

 

Attendance by Class 

Congratulations to Pelicans Class with  

97.5% attendance. 

Please ensure your child only takes time off 

for medical reasons. If they are  

unwell and absent from school please call 

01726 64322 to inform us. 

Rainbows 1 97.4 

Rainbows 2 92.4 

Little Doves 97.1 

Little Fish 95.0 

Little Lambs 95.8 

Peacocks 92.2 

Phoenix 90.4 

Pelicans 97.5 

Angels 96.7 

Faith 93.8 

Hope 91.1 
BB would like to say a huge thank you to our  

lovely Friends for organising and running the 

Valentines Disco. Everyone had a great time. 

Reminder—Medication 

If your child needs medication administered in the school day, a 

medication form needs to be filled out.  You can  

either collect one from the class or from reception. 

WORLD BOOK DAY   

THURSDAY 3
RD

 MARCH 

We are super excited about our World 

Book Day at BB!  Not only are we  

dressing up as our favourite book  

characters (staff too!), but we are  

fundraising for Book Aid International, 

which raises money to be able to send books to children in Africa. 

Therefore, we are asking for a £1 donation to be made for our dressing 

up. 

As if that wasn’t enough, we are going to be enjoying ‘sharing stories’ 

throughout the day. We are going to be swapping classes so that the 

younger children in the school are able to read to the older children in 

the school and then they are going to have the pleasure of being read 

to by the older children too! We are also having a time of sharing a 

special story from our treasure box and finally we are sharing our Talk 

for Writing stories.  

It’s going to be a brilliant day! 

Angels class have been taking part in 

weekly singing sessions led by a  

representative from Truro Cathedral Choir.  

On Wednesday 2nd March they will be 

performing at Truro Cathedral.  The  

performance will begin at 6.45pm, tickets 

£4, free for under 18’s, will be sold on the 

door and the  price includes a concert  

programme.  All welcome. 

Well, already the half-term break seems a distant memory!  We've packed a lot in our first few days back of this half-term 
and the children have been raring to go!  I have enjoyed hearing the children's reactions to their new Talk for Writing  
stories - there have been giants roaming the corridors, scary creatures in feely pots and Star Wars adventures.  The  
children are really enthused and I'm sure this will lead to some great writing! 

We have also taken delivery of some snazzy new bikes to add to our collection, including some for our older children.  A 
big thank you to Sustrans, who have once again helped in providing (and assembling) them.  They will also be helping us in 
delivering cycle skills sessions to ensure your children are safe on their bikes.   

There is a busy week of events to look forward to next week.  World Book Day is always a favourite and I can't wait to see 
your costumes!  We're also marking St Piran's Day with a whole-school Flora Dance and Angels class will be joining other 
children from the MAT in the 'Big Sing' at Truro Cathedral.  Please go if you can as it promises to be lovely evening.   

Debbie Carmichael 
Assistant Head 




